From: Christine Rogan 
Sent: 30 June 2014 1:42 p.m.
To: fannz
Subject: FASD Update June 30

Kia ora FANNZ

Couple of extra items before we move into July…, 

******************///******************
RETHINK on FASD

The TV3 programme Rethink on the topic of FASD we were advised would air later this year, was broadcast yesterday morning @ 9.00am.  You can click HERE to view the programme ‘On Demand’.  

****************

Labelling decision shows health Ministers put booze before babies

According to Australia’s leading alcohol research and education body, Australia’s health ministers have kowtowed to the alcohol industry and are putting booze before babies with its decision to not mandate pregnancy warnings on alcohol products.  The Chief Executive of the Foundation for Alcohol Research and Education (FARE), Michael Thorn, said the decision is disgraceful.  Click to view FARE press release (27 June 2014).  

As Government food labelling decisions are made for both Australia and New Zealand, the unanimous decision to not require an effective alcohol and pregnancy warning label for a further 2 years, must have the support of the New Zealand Government.  Auckland Central National MP Nikki Kaye n.kaye@ministers.govt.nz is the Minister for Food Safety. 

In a speech about protecting Vulnerable Children in August last year, the Prime Minister John Key stated, “As Prime Minister, I want to see every one of our children getting the very best start to life. They deserve nothing less.”   In November 2013, the Parliamentary Health Select Committee Report to the Government stated, “We recommend unequivocal health warnings that include, at minimum, “alcohol causes brain damage to the unborn child”. This should be achieved within two years of this report being published (Recommendation 55).  

Alcohol Healthwatch will issue a press statement on the Ministers’ decision later today.  

*****************///**********************

Kia kaha

Christine Rogan

Health Promotion Advisor and FASD Project Coordinator
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